109 West Third Street Madison, IN 47250 812 265-5863

April 14, 2005

Mr. Paul Kelly 1830 E Dugan Hollow Rd. Madison, IN 47250



Inspiring all girls to be strong, smart and bold SM

Dear Paul,

On behalf of Girls Incorporated, I would like to thank you for your generous assistance during the 17th Annual Non-Gawkers 5K Run/Walk on Saturday, April 9. We are grateful that you were willing to show up early to help us. The kids also enjoyed all of the entertainment you provided! They look forward to seeing you every year! We sincerely appreciate all that you do for us!

The proceeds from the race benefited Girls Incorporated. We are currently serving as many as 95 girls after school at our center. Girls are participating in classes such as *Healthy Cooking*, *Mouse Time Computers*, *She's on the Money*, *Rhythm Band*, *Super Sleuths* and *Fun with Clay*, just to name a few.

We appreciate your joining us as we work to inspire all girls to be strong, smart and bold!

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Auxier

Director of Development

Elizabeth Sugar

Thanks so much!

U

We appreciate year.

charry as 9.5 girls additionary as 9.5 girls addition Cooking, 440 Steeding and Funt with

